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The purpose of this alert is to inform Client Representatives, Community Based 
Organizations, Hospitals, Medical Providers and Certified Home Health Agencies 
of the relocation of the Human Resources Administration’s Division of Accounts 
Receivable and Billing (DARB). The office’s last day at 180 Water Street is Friday, 
March 27, 2015. 
 
Effective Monday, March 30, 2015, Excess Income consumers who wish to pay 
their Medicaid excess/surplus income to DARB, should be directed to their new 
address stated below: 
 

Division of Accounts Receivable and Billing 
Human Resources Administration 
150 Greenwich Street, 34th Floor 

New York, NY 10007 
Day and hours of operations: 

Monday- Friday 
8:30-4:30 

 
As a reminder, Excess Income consumers also have the option of paying their 
Medicaid excess income by credit card by contacting 929 221-6054/6060, Monday 
through Friday, 10:00am – 4:00pm 
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